
Trampolining 
 
There are still a number of places available on our holiday trampolining course for the 2nd 
and 3rd January.  These sessions will suit children keen to learn something about the sport as 
well as those hoping to develop more advanced skills.  To book a place please see the 
holiday activities booklet on the VLE via this link: 
 
https://i.stfaiths.co.uk/holiday-activities 
 
Mrs L North 
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